The Board’s Announcements
and Reserve Bank Reports

This section lists developments since mid 2010. The Payments System Board's 2006 Annual Report contained a
list of the Board's announcements and related Reserve Bank reports up to that time. Subsequent Reports have
contained an annual update.
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2009/10 Assessment of Clearing and Settlement Facilities in Australia, Reserve Bank of Australia, Sydney,
October 2010.
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Media Release 2011-02, ‘Payments System Issues’ (announcing that the Board would consider consulting on
a regulatory solution to issues surrounding data reporting requirements and brand fees on multi-function
cards should the issues not be resolved in the public interest through negotiations between relevant parties),
25 February 2011.

The ATM Reforms — New Evidence from Survey and Market Data, Reserve Bank of Australia Bulletin, Sydney,
March 2011.

Media Release 2011-10, ‘Payments System Board Consultation on Card Surcharging’ (@announcing the release of
a consultation paper on potential modifications to the ‘no-surcharge’ Standards), 8 June 2011.

Review of Card Surcharging: A Consultation Document, Reserve Bank of Australia, Sydney, June 2011.

Media Release 2011-11, ‘Discussion Paper: Central Clearing of OTC Derivatives in Australia’ @nnouncing the
release of a discussion paper as part of the Council of Financial Regulators’ consideration of Australia’s response
to the international reform efforts under way in global OTC derivatives markets), 17 June 2011.

Central Clearing of OTC Derivatives in Australia, Council of Financial Regulators, Sydney, June 2011.

Media Release 2011-13, ‘Strategic Review of Innovation in the Payments System’ (announcing the launch of
the formal consultation phase of the Strategic Review and the release of an issues paper and the results of the
Reserve Bank’s 2010 Consumer Payments Use Study), 30 June 2011.

Strategic Review of Innovation in the Payments System: Issues for Consultation, Reserve Bank of Australia, Sydney,
June 2011,

Strategic Review of Innovation in the Payments System: Results of the Reserve Bank of Australia’s 2010 Consumer
Payments Use Study, Reserve Bank of Australia, Sydney, June 2011.
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